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Important Information Pertaining to the Day of Your Procedure 

Please bring the following with you on the day of your procedure: 

 Signed acknowledgement form for receiving your ‘Disclosure of Ownership, Advanced 

Directive, Patient’s Bill of Rights with Grievances / Complaints, etc.’  This is typically a green 

colored form.  As required by the Louisiana DHH, this form must be signed and dated 24 

hours PRIOR to your scheduled procedure date.  Do not date the day of your procedure. 

 Health Insurance Card(s)/Information 

 Your Photo ID (ex: Drivers License) 

 Complete list of medications including all supplements 

 Eyeglass case if you wear glasses 

 If you have a Living Will, please bring a copy for your chart 

 If you are diabetic, please bring your monitor and testing supplies 

Reminders: 

 A Nurse from Acadiana Endoscopy Center, Inc. will call you the day prior to your 

scheduled procedure to confirm 

 You will be sedated for the procedure.  Therefore, you MUST be accompanied by a friend 

or relative to drive and assist you home 

 Arrive 30 minutes prior to procedure 

 Dress in comfortable clothing 

 Leave all jewelry and valuables at home 

Cancellation of an Appointment 

If it is necessary for you to cancel your scheduled procedure, Acadiana Endoscopy Center, Inc. 

requires a minimal of 3 days notice (Three Business Days) for cancellation of all procedures.  

Please see the ‘Cancellation Policy” and associated fees on our Financial Policy for detail. 

How to Cancel Your Appointment 

If you need to cancel or reschedule your procedure, please call our Facility at 337-269-1126 

between the hours of 7:00 am – 2:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 

Parking 

Parking is available in the ‘Grant-Molett Medical Arts Plaza’ parking lot with direct access to the 

front entrance of our Facility.  Handicap parking spaces are provided directly in front of the 

Facility entrance. 

We look forward to seeing you and providing you with the best possible care. 
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